September 25, 2024

Dahlgren Township September 25, 2024 Special Meeting

The Dahlgren Township Board of Supervisors met for a special meeting on September 25, 2024, to
discuss the Carver County Proposed Zoning Code Amendments. Present were Chairman Jeff
Thompson, Supervisor Brian Gennrich, Supervisor Keith Kooiman and Clerk Mary Olson.

Chairman Thompson called the meeting to order at 4:30 p.m.

The Board discussed the proposed changes to the Zoning Code and understand the proposed changes
and have no comments regarding any of the proposed changes. On motion by Chairman Thompson and
seconded by Supervisor Kooiman. Vote-aye-all-approved.

On motion by Supervisor Gennrich, seconded by Supervisor Kooiman to adjourn the meeting at 4:43

P-R. Vote-a<i—all-approved.
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Mary Ofson, Clerk

Approved by the Board at the October 14, 2024



